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 Linda Sluys OBJ2017/0911/P 13/03/2017  17:39:02 Sirs,  I object to the design of this proposal tho not against a new build per se.

The design appears to make no concessions to the surrounding architecture.  

The acute angle on the bend is most unattractive and serves to imply that buildings are squeezed 

together .  

There is no consideration to the extra parking 8 units will involve.

The allocation for waste and recycling does not appear sufficient.

Finally, there is a grave concern about Creating  basements in a flood area.  What calculations have 

been made to ensure that heavy rainfall will not affect both the new buildings and the existing.  Both 

nearby Mill Lane and Ravenshaw street become veritable torrents of water in the not so,infrequent 

heavy rainfalls.  

There is a neighbourhood plan in existence - are developers made aware of the policies and 

recommendations of the plan.  It would not appear to be so from the proposed deisign of this 

application.

5 Sington house
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